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Dear parents and carers 
 
We will be sending you a newsletter through the post during the last week of this term to bring you 
up to date on all of the news from our school.  However, I did want to write to you at this point with 
some key information about the next couple of weeks. 
 
Attendance is crucial and we expect your child to be in with us every day until we break up for 
Christmas, unless they are too ill.   
 
On Tuesday, 17th December 2024 all students will have their Advent Liturgy which will be a 
wonderful time for them to reflect on the real meaning of Advent and the hope that Christmas 
brings.   
 
Our Christmas Lunch and jumper day will be on Thursday, 19th December 2024. 
 
Finally, the last day of term, Friday, 20th December 2024, will run as follows: 

8.30-9.00am: Form time 
9.00-11.00am: Periods 1 & 2 as normal 
11.00-11.30am: Extended break with appropriate lunch-type food available 
11.30-12.30pm: Form time 

 
Please look out for a final letter that I will be sending to you via MyEd during the last week of term 
with relevant messages ready for January.  Finally, please keep an eye on our social media for 
updates of other events happening throughout Advent, and enjoy reading the newsletter that you 
will receiving in the last week of term. 
 
As always, thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Stuart Holland 
Headteacher 


